
From: Brown, Carol A.

Sent: 4/24/2013 10:36:22 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Nothing is decided yet

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 8:19 AM 
To: Brown, Carol A.
Subject:

Also re: Los Mendanos, are we still in agreement to keep Los Mendanos for PG&E and Gilroy for Edison ? Just 
got a note from Calpine who believes that the agreement has gone south.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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